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Mr. Larry Krysa 

Reference: F-1998-01508 

‘ 

Dear Mr. Krysa:
\ 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your 24 July 1998 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for copies of Department of Justice and CIA reports concerning alleged 
connections between CIA and the Contras in cocaine 
trafficking in the United States. For identification 
purposes we have assigned your request the number referenced 
above. 

With regard to the Department of Justice report, we 
suggest that you contact the Department of Justice at the following address: 

Mr. Marshall R. Williams, Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit 

Office of Enforcement Operations 
Criminal Division 

U.S. Department of Justice 
1001 G Street, N.W. 

Suite 1075 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Concerning the CIA report, enclosed is a copy of the 
docunnentq "Report of Investigation, Allegations of Connections Between CIA and the Contras in Cocaine Trafficking to the United States, Volume 
I. dated 29 January 1998." Since you are entitled to the first 
100 pages free of charge as a requester in the "all other" 
category, and the cost of the remaining pages is minimal, the document is being provided free of charge in this particular instance. 

We are pleased to have been of assistance. 
inc r 

¢%%/ 
Lee S. Strickland 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
Enclosure = 

for Release: 2022/12/05



_ 5 Approved for Release: 2022/12/05 C00860443 ’ 

8 (b)(3) 
(b)(6) Distribution: 

Orig - Adse 
&———PIRD Chrono 
1 - PIRD/F-1998-01508 GIF 

freedomE:::}16547.doc (bX3) 
(b)(6) 

for Releasei 2022/12/05


